

WAARC October 10, 2023, meeting minutes

This month our normal meeting was replaced with the club annual picnic held in-person at the JCC Bruton Fire Station. There was time for conversation before the festivities started. President Jack, KY4EA, called for the start and we all saw there was lots of great food. The food committee did a great job with planning, organizing, decorating and presenting our feast. The food was catered by Two Drummers Barbeque and there was cake with the club logo and some homemade items from Kadi, KO4YEN. We had great attendance, both YL's and OM's, new and old members. Jack called on the newest amateur in the group, Abby, KQ4LTR to do the drawing for the door prizes to top off the evening. There are lots of photos on the groups site so check them out.

Our regular format meeting will return in November and will be both on ZOOM and in person at the Bruton Fire Station.

Respectfully submitted, Dan, WG4F. Please send any corrections or additions to me.